
 
 
RICHARD SCOTT 
 
30 August 2008 
 
Re: Your contribution to a successful fundraiser 
 
Dear Richard  
 
We haven’t forgotten your very valuable contribution to our fundraiser and finally the dust has 
settled, our fundraising committee have wrapped up all their business and its time to say a big 
thank you!!!! 
 
On behalf of the all at Hout Bay Surf Lifesaving Club and especially the fundraising committee, I 
would like to thank you so much for you support, and express our gratitude. Without your 
support our evening and fundraising efforts would not have been a successes. 
 
The final outcome of all the hard work has been amazing and we managed to raise over R60 
000.00 And just when you thought it was over….here we go again with another function. This 
time it’s a bit different with a theme party at Suikerbossie Restaurant on 18 December 2008. 
 
NO we don’t need anything (unless you insist) for this one, but we do hope to see you 
there…..it’s going to be a good one if the last party on the 19 December 2007…. themed RESCUE 
OR BE RESCUED was anything to go by? At that one we managed to raise R24 800.00……..so 
sixty thousand rand was almost three times better!! 
 
Again, we thank you for your support and hope to see you at Suikerbossie Restaurant for the 
summer party in aid of Hout Bay Surf Lifesaving Club….and saving lives!! 
 
 
Yours in life saving….  
 

Mike  
Chairman 
  
  
 
 


